Mr. Behrendt,

The Durham Conservation Commission met on 1/12/17 and reviewed the application for a
proposed garage at 44 Bennett Road.

The commission reviewed the application, applicable setbacks, and proposed plan for the garage
placement.

No issues were identified in the meeting and the Commission voted to recommend approval of
the application upon completion of a satisfactory site walk with the Planning Board later this
month.

The Conservation Commission will send a formal response to you after the site walk.

Thank you,
Robert Sullivan
Chair, Durham Conservation Commission



